
Temporary carpark closure
Wednesday 21 July 2021
Geotechnical works will be carried out in the Ferny Grove  
park ‘n’ ride and will involve the operation of a bore drill to 
collect soil samples.
Work will be carried out from 9am to 12pm on Wednesday 
21 July.
To carry out this activity safely, three carparks will be 
temporarily closed leading up to and for the duration of the 
works (please refer to map below).
We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your 
patience as we carry out these important works. 
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For more information, please see station staff, call 13 16 17 (business hours) or email 
customerfeedback@qr.com.au
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Carparks closed
Work site

Ferny Grove station

Samford Road


